
From: Rosie Sarabia
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Tree removal
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:02:44 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi , I am a resident of whittier second generation resident and I am against the removal of the
trees on Greenleaf Ave.
There is so many others ways to beautify without removing trees  

Sincerely 
Rosio sarabia 
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